
 

AGREEMENT WITH LIVERPOOL FOR THE TEMPORARY DISPOSAL 
OF THE PLAYER ARTHUR 

 
Turin, 1 September 2022 - Juventus Football Club S.p.A. announces that an agreement has been reached with 
Liverpool F.C. for the temporary disposal, until 30 June 2023, of the registration rights of the player Arthur Henrique 
Ramos De Oliveira Melo for a consideration of € 4.5 million, the agreement envisages ancillary costs of € 0.3 million. 

The agreement further envisages the right for Liverpool to definitively acquire the player’s registration rights; the 
agreed consideration for the definitive disposal is € 37.5 million, payable in two years. 
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